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MTC meeting minutes for the October 30, 2018 Commission Meeting 

Metropolitan Taxicab Commission 

October 30, 2018 @ 10:00 am 

Commission Headquarters, 2628 Delmar, Hearings Room 

 

Members present: Commissioners: McNutt, Satz, Osho, Rudawsky, Gilbert, Tucci and Asfaw 

Members absent: Commissioner:  

Legal Department:  Chuck Billings 

 

AGENDA & MINUTES 

 

• The Meeting was called to order by Commissioner McNutt at 10:13 AM and the roll was called 

by Beth Dunham: Commissioner McNutt-present, Commissioner Rudawsky-present, 

Commissioner Tucci-present, Commissioner Satz-present, Commissioner Asfaw-present, 

Commissioner Osho-present, and Commissioner Gilbert-present. A quorum being found the 

meeting began. 

 

• Commissioner McNutt called for a motion to approve the October 30, 2018 meeting agenda. The 

motion was called by Commissioner Tucci, seconded by Commissioner Gilbert, vote was taken, 

and the agenda approved; Commissioner McNutt-yes, Commissioner Rudawsky-yes, 

Commissioner Tucci-yes, Commissioner Satz-yes, Commissioner Asfaw-yes, Commissioner 

Osho-yes, and Commissioner Gilbert-yes. 

 

• Following the approval of the agenda, Commissioner McNutt called for a motion to adopt the 

September 27, 2018 meeting minutes. A motion was made by Commissioner Tucci and seconded 

by Commissioner Satz. With no discussion vote was taken and the minutes were adopted; 

Commissioner McNutt-yes, Commissioner Rudawsky-yes, Commissioner Tucci-yes, 

Commissioner Satz-yes, Commissioner Asfaw-yes, Commissioner Osho-yes, and Commissioner 

Gilbert-yes. 

 

• November 29, 2018 was set as the next regular meeting of the Commission. (approved by 

consensus, no vote was taken) 

 

DISCUSSION 

 

The board discussed some raising minimum insurance requirements to better protect the public.  

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

 

Ezezew Biru expressed his concern over raising insurance requirements and the hardship it would have on 

cab companies.  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

  

• With no more on the agenda and no more discussion by the board, Commissioner McNutt made a 

motion to adjourn the October 30, 2018 meeting at 10:31a.m. The motion was unanimously 

approved by the board; Commissioner McNutt-yes, Commissioner Rudawsky-yes, Commissioner 

Tucci-yes, Commissioner Satz-yes, Commissioner Asfaw-yes, Commissioner Osho-yes, and 

Commissioner Gilbert-yes. 

 
Minutes were interpreted from an audio recording of the meeting by Beth Dunham 
 


